










Beantown Taqueria
148-150 Western Avenue, 02139 Cambridge, Massachusetts, United States
TOTAL AREA: 639.07 sq ft • LIVING AREA: 747.73 sq ft • FLOORS: 1 • ROOMS: 2

▼ Ground Floor TOTAL AREA: 639.07 sq ft • LIVING AREA: 747.73 sq ft • ROOMS: 2
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THIS FLOOR PLAN IS PROVIDED WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND. SENSOPIA DISCLAIMS ANY WARRANTY INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, SATISFACTORY QUALITY OR ACCURACY OF DIMENSIONS.

0' 2' 4' 6' 8' 10'
1:62

Page 1/1











































 
CITY HALL, CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139 

TEL: 617.349.4321 FAX: 617.349.4320 | TTY/TDD: 617.349.4242 | EMAIL: dsimmons@cambridgema.gov 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

E. Denise Simmons, Mayor  
2008–2009 | 2016–2017 |2024–2025 

 

 

September 26, 2024 

 

 

Cambridge Board of Zoning Appeal   

831 Massachusetts Avenue   

Cambridge, MA 02139 

 

 

RE:  Case No. BZA-278934 (Fawaz Abu-Rubieh | 148-150 Western Avenue  

Variance Request to Modify Cooking and Alcohol Service Conditions) 

 

 

Dear Members of the Board of Zoning Appeal, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the zoning variance request submitted by Fawaz Abu-

Rubieh for his longstanding business at 148-150 Western Avenue. Mr. Abu-Rubieh has been an integral 

part of the Cambridge community, successfully operating his business for many, many years, and providing 

valuable service to residents in the neighborhood. 

 

The variance he is seeking will allow him to install a kitchen hood and begin cooking inside his 

premises, as well as serve alcohol to patrons. These modifications will enable Mr. Abu-Rubieh to better 

serve the community by enhancing the dining experience he offers, while adhering to the City's regulatory 

requirements. 

 

Mr. Abu-Rubieh’s business has been a trusted establishment for over a decade, and these updates 

will only improve the services and options available to his customers. Given his commitment to Cambridge, 

and the positive impact his business has had on the local economy and neighborhood vitality, I believe his 

request is worthy of your consideration and approval. 

 

I respectfully urge the Board to grant the requested variance, which will allow Mr. Abu-Rubieh to 

continue contributing to our community in a more comprehensive manner. I thank you very much for your 

consideration of this matter.  

 

         Sincerely,  

 
          _____________________________ 

Mayor E. Denise Simmons  
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